
 
 

PRESS RELEASE ON IMPERSONALIZATION  
OF GLOBAL VIETNAM LAWYERS LLC 

 
Dear Valued Clients and Partners, 
 
In recent times, we have received reports that some individuals have been impersonating lawyers 
of Global Vietnam Lawyers LLC (“GV Lawyers”), using the name, address, and registration 
information of GV Lawyers to create confusion and exploit GV Lawyers’ reputation by soliciting 
legal services to individuals and organizations, particularly in cases involving online fraud 
recovery.  
 
We affirm that GV Lawyers is committed to transparency in all transactions and only contacts 
clients and partners through the following official channels: 
 

• Company phone number: 028.36223555 
• Contact email: info@gvlawyers.com.vn or emails sent from the official domain name 

***@gvlawyers.com.vn  
• Website: www.gvlawyers.com.vn 
• Official Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/GVLawyers 
• Information about GV Lawyers' personnel posted on the company website:  

www.gvlawyers.com.vn  
 

GV Lawyers and our legal team  do not provide consultations or communications through 
unofficial channels such as personal Facebook accounts, Zalo, or Messenger. 
 
If you receive any contact not through the above channels, please be vigilant and contact the 
company directly via email or phone number mentioned above to verify the information. 
 
We also recommend that you do not provide any personal or financial information or sign any 
documents before verifying with our company. To protect the legitimate rights and interests of 
GV Lawyers, we have sent a notice to the relevant authorities to verify and clarify the conducts 
and purpose of these impersonators, in order to handle them in accordance with the law. 
 
Thank you for your trust and support for GV Lawyers. 
 
Best regards, 
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